
From: Carey Campbell <CCampbell@usglc.org>
To: Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov

Patel, SwatiSwatiPatel@gov.sc.gov
CC: Jeremy TolbertJTolbert@usglc.org

Kayla McAfeeKMcAfee@usglc.org
Derek GianinoDGianino@usglc.org

Date: 1/8/2016 1:38:44 PM
Subject: USGLC Thank You

Swati and Katherine,

I want to thank you both for your time today. Swati, it was great to finally meet you in person and Katherine, as 
always, it was great to see you.

We very much appreciate looking into the possibility for Governor Haley to speak at our event. I certainly understand 
she is in high demand and might not be available. I will touch base on Monday afternoon; if you think that will be 
enough time. In the meantime, if you have any questions or need anything further, please do hesitate to contact me.

I look forward to talking with you soon.

Sincerely,

Carey

P.S. I wish Governor Haley the best on Tuesday. I know she will knock it out of the park. I will be so thrilled to have 
South Carolina being represented by our great Governor!

Carey Campbell |National Outreach Director | p: (202) 730-4173 | f: (202) 689-8910
U.S. Global Leadership Coalition | 1129 20th Street NW, Suite 600, Washington, DC 20036 | @USGLC
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